
Letter:  Rotary  appreciative
of community’s help
To the community,

Tahoe  Douglas  Rotary  held  its  annual  children’s  Christmas
party and traditional turkey dinner at the Lake Tahoe Resort
Hotel. This event was held for Live Violence Free’s children
and their families, and also Sierra Child and Family Services,
who assist in placing foster children in the South Lake Tahoe
area.

Tahoe Douglas Rotary would like to thank the following for
again making this event a success for these special children
and their families.

Lake Tahoe Vacation Resort again this year donated the space
for this event. The South Lake Tahoe Fire Department and crew
who attended were a big hit with the children. In addition to
the gifts donated to the children by Tahoe Douglas Rotary Club
and individual members, Sealed With a Kiss and their staff
generously provided gifts for the parents and volunteers to
help  work  the  event.  Special  entertainment  was  donated
courtesy  of  Randy  and  Theresa  Daggs  of  Dyna-Mic-Duo  who
provided  a  photo  booth  complete  with  Frosty  the  Snowman,
Whittell High School student Chris Evans as disc jockey and
some  dancers  from  the  Forever  Dance  studio,  who  lead  the
children with some fun dancing.

This event has a long tradition with Tahoe Douglas Rotary and
with the assistance of Jenny Buscher and Jana Walker Spano
this year again was a big success.

John McDougall, Tahoe Douglas Rotary
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